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Explorer Dome Year 5 – Wednesday 11th June 2025 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

As part of our science states of being, Year 5 have been learning all about Space.  We have arranged 

for both year groups to take part in an interactive show in which they will have the opportunity to find 

out more about these subjects.  

Year 5 will take a journey into space to learn about the stars, planets and their features. 

The Explorer Dome will be brought into school on Wednesday 11th June 2025. 

We know that this will be an engaging and inspiring experience for all involved. To cover costs, we 

would ask for a contribution of £5.50 per child. Please make sure payment is made via Scopay by 

Wednesday 28th May 2025. 

More information about the show can be found on the website: www.explorerdome.co.uk. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Year 5 Team 
 

 


